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Happy Spring everyone!   

Please check out our website at www.berkshirehillscivic.org.  It has very 

interesting and useful information.  Also, we are on facebook, 

www.facebook.com/berkshirehillscivic.   

Our board meeting was held on 22 May and several items were discussed. 

Yard Sale.  This year, our yard sale will be held the 23d and the 24th of May.  We 

will start at 7am.  Signs and advertisement will be up and in the newspaper, 

respectively. 

Our Fall picnic will be on the 14th of September starting at 4pm at the pavilion.  

The Board will take care of the hot dogs, hamburgers, sodas, and water.  Please 

bring a dish to share!  Don’t forget place settings for you and your family.   

Street sweepers will be in the neighborhood the week of May 12.  It would be 

helpful to them if there were no cars parked on the street the day that they are 

here.  They could not give us a specific day but it will be sometime that week. 

Brush pick-up starts May 3 until November.  First Saturday of the month.  If you 

have any questions, please call Penn Waste at 1-866-575-8720. 

Our next book club meeting will be held on May 21st.  We are reading two books 

this time: Tigers in Red Weather by Liza Klaussman and Miss Peregrine’s Home for 

Peculiar Children by Random Riggs.  If you are interested in joining us, please call 

Julie Byrne at 432-4650. 

The Police have been increasing their patrol of our park due to questionable 

activities.  If you see anything that looks suspicious, please call the Carroll 

Township Police.  Police HQ telephone number is 432-3317.   

There is a new ordinance regarding burning yard waste.  Please call the township 

for details (432-4951) or go www.carrolltownship.com. 
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